Dear Kathy,

tomorrow you will get aletter from HILUS with an invitation to a meeting in Vienna on
Monday the 27th.

If you are interested and have time to come to the meeting, we would like to talk about our
project to build up a Videoarchive in Vienna. If you can't come please give us a call or send
us a fax where and when we could meet.

In the letter there is a short preconcept of our project at x94 in Berlin (most of the projects are
not fixed yet) where we would also like to work together with you.

Let's go into details at the meeting,
hope you are fine

Herwig
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